	
	
	April 10, 2020



Dear Parents/Guardians, 
	I would like to start by thanking all of you for being so helpful and patient with me.  This is definitely a brand new phase for all of us.  I wanted to remind you that online instruction begins on Monday, April 13th.  Please see the online schedule for specific times.  You can find the schedule, helpful links, assignments and other important information on my teacher website. Simply go to the Ruediger website https://www.leonschools.net/ruediger , click on faculty and staff, scroll down to second grade, and finally click on website below my picture.   https://www.leonschools.net/site/Default.aspx?PageID=34417 . The schedule can be found under the IMPORTANT DOCUMENTS and ANNOUNCEMENTS tab.  
	Because we are all learning how to cope with this new change, I want to let you know that I will not make Distant Learning difficult.  I will keep assignments as simple as possible for parents and for students.  Assignments will not be hard at all.  We understand that sometimes our daily life schedule changes from time to time.  Therefore, if your child cannot log in to the online sessions, it is COMPLETELY ok!  Do not stress! We already have so much of that going around, we don’t want to add anymore.  
Online learning will consist of chapter/lesson reviews.  Most of these lessons, have been taught to students previously. Below you will find what we’ll be using for each subject.
· Reading: I-Ready text book, composition notebook and Wonders online. (Twice a week)
· Math: Go Math text book and practice book.  (Twice a week)
· Science/ Social Studies: Brainpop. (Once a week)
· Online Component: There will be a variety of online assignments for students to complete on their own time.  These include, but are not limited to, I-ready reading/math, Prodigy, Teach your Monster, and Brainpop. (Daily)
Assignments will be uploaded weekly.  There, you will find what to do for reading, math, science/social studies and online component.   Students who aren’t able to log in to the online session, can look at the assignments for the week. This can be found on my teacher website under the ASSIGNMENTS tab.
Week one will be our “practice week.” What I mean by that is, I am going to see how many kids log in, if my group times work, if my teaching techniques are working, etc.  So, this might mean that I would need to make necessary changes.  I promise I will not change the schedule constantly.  I just need to see if the schedule works for the first week.  I will definitely let you know via Remind if there are any changes that need to be made.  
Again, I would like to thank you for being so helpful and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns. You can email me at chavezp@leonschools.net or text me on the Remind app: rmd.at/@ecdbh7b 
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